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Dear Customer,  
To re-establish electrical service to a residence or 
structure, a permit must be obtained and an inspection 
conducted.  Please provide proof of ownership, a 
signed lease or notarized authorization from the owner 
when applying for a permit.  Once you have the permit 
on site, you may schedule an inspection via the 
inspections@lagrangega.org email.   Please include 
any special instructions (call ahead, lock box codes, 
etc.) and a contact number.  Inspections received by 
4:00pm will be conducted the next regular day of 
business, excluding holidays or inclement weather.  
Note: the inspector will need to enter the building to 
inspect inside the panel. 
Once the inspection is complete and the service 
approved, a release will be sent to the utility company.  
Should the inspection fail due to electrical or life safety 
issues, a correction notice will be left on site. 
Electrical & Life Safety issues include but are not 
limited to: improper grounding or bonding of electrical 
systems, deterioration of electric equipment causing it 
to be un-serviceable, improperly maintained electrical 
services, hazardous existing wiring, new (recent) 
wiring installed without permits. 
Sincerely, 
William Hart 
Building Official 

200 Ridley Ave.
Lagrange GA 30240

706-883-2060

City of Lagrange

mailto:inspection.request@cityofsouthfultonga.gov



